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Appeal to check Mammut Via Ferrata Y-sling sets 

When running checks on its Via Ferrata Y-sling sets  (art. no. 2130-00080), Mammut 
Sports Group AG found one which was incorrectly man ufactured. The defect is not 
design-related but is due to human error. Since Mam mut Sports Group AG cannot 
guarantee with absolute certainty that this was a o ne-off, it is asking all owners of 
Mammut Via Ferrata Y-sling sets to check their sets  without delay.   
 

 

The only product affected is the Via Ferrata Y-sling set (art. no. 2130-00080) , which has a 
built-in rope brake. None of Mammut’s other via ferrata sets is affected.  

 

              
Fig. 1: correctly manufactured set                       Fig. 2: faulty set 

In a correctly manufactured and fully 
functional set, the rope should be 
threaded through the braking element as 
shown in fig. 1. In other words, the rope 
must first run through one of the small 
apertures, then through the larger 
aperture, and finally back through the 
other small aperture, emerging from the 
braking element in the opposite direction.  
These sets can continue to be used. 

If any set is found to have a free aperture 
in the braking element as shown in fig. 2, 
it should not be used but should be 
forwarded without delay to Mammut 
Sports Group AG. The defect can lead the 
braking system to fail in the event of a fall. 
Any via ferrata set exhibiting the defect as 
described and returned will of course be 
replaced free of charge.  

A subsequent check of the entire stock held by the Mammut Sports Group revealed no 
further defective sets. The company believes there are no faulty sets on the market. To 
eliminate even the slightest risk, however, Via Ferrata Y-sling set users are asked to check 



Mammut Sports Group AG  
Press Release: Appeal to Check – Via Ferrata Y-slin g set  
Seon, 25.11.2009 

 
Information for immediate publication 

___________________________________________________________________ 
Contact  
Katharina Habermann Redaktorin Public Relations / Web 
Mammut Sports Group AG Tel. +41 (0)62 769 81 25 
Industriestrasse Birren Fax +41 (0)62 769 82 47 
CH-5703 Seon khabermann@mammut.ch 
 www.mammutsportsgroup.ch 

their sets as described at the earliest opportunity.  

 
In the event of queries please contact: 
 
Website: www.mammut.ch/viaferratacontrol  
E-mail:  viaferrata@mammut.ch  
Telephone: +41 (0)62 769 81 32  
 


